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MEMBER BULLETIN 
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In preparation for the upcoming launch of collective bargaining with Locals 183, 230 and 
793, the GTSWCA is seeking volunteers for its Negotiating Committee. The Committee 
will include the members of the GTSWCA Board of Directors and five additional sector 
representatives.  
 
Any company that is signatory to the GTSWCA collective agreements is permitted to 
apply. If you are interested in being involved, please submit your name and expression 
of interest to patrick.mcmanus@gtswca.org.  
 
Only those selected by the Board of Directors will be asked to participate. Expressions 
of interest should be submitted by no later than February 18th.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Patrick McManus (905-629-7766 ext. 229 or 
patrick.mcmanus@gtswca.org).  
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